Village of Bremen, Ohio

9090 Marietta Road
P.O. Box 127
Bremen, Ohio 43107

Phone: 740-569-4788 Fax: 740-569-0223

11-21-2024

Dear Bartlett residents,

I am sending this letter out to keep you informed on the Bartlett St. project. I understand it can be
frustrating having construction going on in front of your home for a few months. I want to explain
what all has incurred and the plan going forward.

When the Village found out that the storm line going south from Spring St. was a lot smaller than
what was on any of the Village maps. It was decided to remove and install a larger line. An extra
catch basin was also added on the corner of Mill and Bartlett, along with roughly 155’ more of curb.

With all the extras added. It pushed paving back toward Thanksgiving. With the current weather
conditions. The paving company cannot pave per ODOT standards. It was decided to wait till spring
to do the paving, unless the weather conditions improve.

I apologize for any inconvenience having a tore up road can bring. Come springtime you will be able
to roller skate on it.

Anthony M. Taylor
Village of Bremen Mayor



